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May and June were packed with action
at Mitchell! Talent show, Welcome to

Kindergarten, district track meet, Sports
Day, Year-End Concert, graduation

ceremonies... we did it all! To top all that,
many classes went on year-end field

trips and had celebrations of learning for
families, such as performances and fairs!
This end of the year was a reflection of
all the engaging learning that happened

this year at Mitchell.
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Students in grades 4 to 7 all got to participate to the district’s
zone 6 track and field meet at Minoru Park on May 26. We were
very proud of our students who represented Mitchell well in all
events, including short and long distance running,  high and long
jump, discus, and shot put. Everyone participated in at least one
event, with many of our students participating in several, too!
Thank you to all the teachers who coached students, and a big

shout out to Mme Billinger, Ms. Kullman, Ms. Davidson and Mrs.
Parmar for getting it all organized.



Mitchell’s got talent!

On May 27, students were invited to showcase their special
talents with the Firebird community. This event lasted almost all

day! Congratulations to all Firebirds who bravely shared their
passions with us; you showed great courage and vulnerabilty and
we are so very proud of each one of you. A big thank you to Ms.
Sunstrum who organized the event and led all the auditions and
feedback sessions, and thank you to her special staff crew who

helped on show day! See pictures on the next few pages!
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